
P.R.No.40/2023                              Date:  24.03.2023 

Press Release 

 As part of the CMRL ongoing efforts to promote cashless transactions, it has 

been announced that from 19th April 2023 onwards, only travel card will be accepted 

for using the payments at the parking lots at all the metro stations. 

 The move comes as a response to the increasing demand for a more efficient, 

convenient and secure method of payment, as well as the need to reduce the 

circulation of physical cash. Commuters can obtain the travel card at any metro 

station counter as well as Station Parking’s. The travel card can be topped up at 

Station EFO/TOM counters and online from CMRL website. Access to the parking lot 

would be available with travel cards only. 

 This will provide a range of benefits to commuters, including faster entry and 

exit from the parking lots, transparency in transactions and the convenience of 

cashless transactions. We encourage all commuters to obtain travel cards as soon as 

possible to avoid any inconvenience in parking their vehicles at metro stations. 
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